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9th Belgian International Golf Championship Boys & Girls U14 is cancelled

Dear Member Federations, Associations and Unions,  

The Royal Begian Golf Federation has decided to cancel the 9th Belgian International Golf Championship Boys & Girls 

U14 because of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The next Belgian International Golf Championship Boys & Girls U14 will be held in 2021 probably from the 8th till the 

10th of July. 

I hope to welcome you next year. 

Best regards and keep well, 

Frédéric   

  Frédéric Chapel

Sport Secretary 
Royal Belgian Golf Federation 
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